
I right to you with extreme disappointment with the proposed siting of a crematorium within the wetlands. 
The wetlands are a valuable space used by me and my family. Firs lane already has 2 schools and cannot cope 
with this at present. The area is gridlocked most days and you would like to add further to this. The proposed 
crematorium is within 200m of schools and houses. This is absolutely not the place to site this facility
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